
 

 

USF POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
 

DATE:  July 29, 2013 
 
CONTACT: Lt. Charlotte Domingo, PIO 
   (813) 974-2859 
 
SUBJECT:  UPDATE - Carjacking in USF Parking Lot 33 
 
 

UPDATE:  The University of South Florida Police Department has 

been notified that the vehicle taken in the carjacking incident reported 

earlier today on campus was recovered by in a

BT214
1 07( )-200( )] TJ

ET




